

Name:

A. PHONETICS

I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from others.

1. A. round B. shoulder C. mountain D. mouth
2. A. dozen B. potato C. onion D. brother
3. A. kite B. skip C. fried D. iced
4. A. thin B. mouthh C. thirsty D. their

II. Pick out the word that has main stress on a different syllable from the rest.

5. A. potato B. banana C. tomato D. lemonade
6. A. sausage B. menu C. potato D. toothpaste

B. VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR

I. Multiple choice

7. They like games. They soccer at the moment.
A. are playing B. plays C. play D. runs
8. Iced- tea, lemonade, soda, coffee and orange juice are.....
A. vegetables B. fruits C. drinks D. food
9. Perhaps, Petera pilot in the future.
A. become B. became C. will become D. becomeing
10. What would she like?- A glass of lemonade, please.
A. to eat B. to drink C. drinking D. to play
11. How are these purple dresses? – They are seven hundred thousand dong.
A. many B. old C. much D. tall
12. Her face round and her fingerslong.
A. is-are B. is –is C. are –is D. are-are
13. I'm hungry . I.....something to eat.
A. will buy B. buy C. bought D. buying
14.is the postoffice? It's behind the swimming pool.
A. What B. Where C. When D. Why
15. There isn't -----rice in the bag.
A. any B. some C. a D. an
16. How.....boxes of cookies do you need?- Half a dozen.
A. many B. much C. old D. tall

II. Supply the correct verb form to complete the following sentences.

17. My friends and I (run) in the school yard at the moment.

18. Khanh usually(play)sports after school
 19. He (work)in this company for two years.
 20.They (go) to the cinema last week.

C. READING

I. Fill in each numbered gap with one suitable word to complete the following passage.

vegetables	breakfast	playing	any	cooking
------------	-----------	---------	-----	---------

Phuong is a student in grade 7 at Trung Hoa secondary school. She is thirteen years old. She lives in an apartment next to school. She is never late for school. Every morning, she often has a big breakfast with noodles, eggs and milk for (21)..... and then she rides to school at 7a.m. She always likes (22)..... badminton and watching TV in her free time. She usually has a lot of homework everyday.

On the weekends, sometimes, she goes to the market with her mother. They often buy fruit, food and vegetables. Phuong likes (23)..... so she always buys cabbages, beans, peas, carrots, tomatoes and letuces. Her mother likes meat so she buys beef, fish and chicken. They don't have (24)..... rice so her mother needs twenty kilos of rice.

Now, they are in the kitchen, Phuong is washing vegetables for her mother. Her mother is (25)..... rice and meat. They have rice, beef, cabbages and beans for dinner.

II. Read the letter carefully and answer the questions.

26. How old is Phuong?
 A. she is ten years old.
 B. she is six years old
 C. She is thirteen years old.
27. Does she have a small breakfast?
 A. yes, she does.
 B. No, she doesn't.
 C. She has small one.
28. Does she like playing badminton?
 A. Yes, she does.
 B. No, she doesn't.
 C. She likes it.
29. How much rice does her mother need?
 A. She needs twenty kilos of rice.
 B. She needs thirty kilos of rice.
 C. She needs ten kilos of rice.

30. Is Phuong cooking now?

A. Yes, she is

B. No, she isn't.

C. She is cooking.

D. WRITING

I. Make sentences using the suggested words.

31. tomorrow/Mary/go/to/England /her/parents/with/

A. Mary will to England with go her parents tomorrow.

B. Mary will go with parents her to England tomorrow.

C. Mary will go to England with her parents tomorrow.

32. She /have/ long/curly/brown /hair.

A. She has long curly brown hair.

B. She has curly brown long hair.

C. She have curly long back hair.

33. Where/go/you/yesterday?

A. Where you go yesterday?

B. Where do you go yesterday?

C. Where did you go yesterday?

34. Mike/Alex/and/travel/France/to/since/June/.

A. Mike and Alex travelled to France since June

B. Mike and Alex has travelled to France since June.

C. Mike and Alex have travelled to France since June.

35. What/your/sisters/often/do/at/weekend?

A. What do your sisters often do at weeken?

B. What does your sisters often do at weekend?

C. What often do your sister do at weekend?

II. Make question for the underlined part in each sentence.

36. What.....?- I'd like some milk.

A. What would you like to drink?

B. What would you like to eat?

C. What would you like to do?

37. How.....?- A dozen eggs is 25,000 dong.

A. How many eggs are there?

B. How much does a dozen eggs cost?

C. How much a dozen eggs cost?

III. Find and correct mistakes

38. The girls (A) are skip (B) in (C) the playground (D).
39. She (A) hasn't (B) finish (C) the letter (D).
40. Peter (A) doesn't (B) as (C) tall (D) as Henry.